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It would be greatly appreciated if air and spring powered pistols/short arms could be obtained 
with an A or B licence and not need the same requirements and restrictions as powder operated 
pistols/short arms. The existing restrictions on spring and air powered pistols/short arms is silly 
and is similar to not allowing a licenced motorcycle rider from operating a mobility scooter with 
out first undertaking training and licencing suited towards operating supersonic aircraft. 


